
Dear Knob Hil l  Students and Famil ies,  
Teacher appreciation week is  coming soon and it  is  a  Knob Hil l
tradit ion to let  our amazing teachers know how VERY SPECIAL we think
they are!!   Your PTO has put together a suggestion l ist  by days of  the
week to help you let  them know how grateful  we are for  their  hard work
and dedication!  

Monday, 5/6:  Lei  a flower on your teacher!  Whether it 's

freshly picked or  crafted with love,  let's  hula our way to

showing appreciation.

Tuesday, 5/7:  Surf's  up on the appreciation coast!

Write/Make your teacher or  staff  member a card or  note.

Wednesday, 5/8:  Time to shore up the supplies!  Donate a

school  supply or  used book for  your teacher's  l ibrary.

Thursday, 5/9:  Hang ten with your teacher's favorite

color!  Let's  make the school  brighter  together.

Friday, 5/10:  Ready to make a splash?  Bring your teacher a

gift  as cool  as a sea breeze!  

(Please don’t spend a lot of money…homemade items are always the best!!!) 
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